Robyn Tice

From: Ericka Burnett

Sent: Thursday, January 17, 2019 9:47 AM

To: Robyn Tice

Subject: FW: Amendment to LDC Chapter 12-2-4
FYI

From: Amber Hoverson [mailto:amber.hoverson@oldeasthill.com]

Sent: Wednesday, January 16, 2019 6:56 PM

To: Andy Terhaar <aterhaar@cityofpensacola.com>; Gerald Wingate <gwingate@cityofpensacola.com>; P.C. Wu
<pcwu@cityofpensacola.com>; Jewel Cannada-Wynn <jcannada-wynn@cityofpensacola.com>; Sherri Myers
<smyers@cityofpensacola.com>; Ann Hill <AHill@cityofpensacola.com>; Jared Moore <JMoore@cityofpensacola.com>
Cc: Don Kraher <DKraher@cityofpensacola.com>; Ericka Burnett <EBurnett@cityofpensacola.com>

Subject: Amendment to LDC Chapter 12-2-4

Dear Council Members,

| would like to personally recommend that Council pass proposed Amendment to LDC Chapter 12-2-4 Vacation of Streets
and Alleys.

As President of Old East Hill Property Owner’s Association | have received many responses to the Mayor Transition Team
Survey. The number one priority of our neighborhood is walkable/bikable neighborhoods. Passing this code
amendment would ensure that we have safer and more walkable neighborhoods throughout the City. Thank you so
much for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Amber Hoverson
OEHPOA President
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